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                16/06/2025 
          
Dear John Millican, 
 
On behalf of everyone at Community Action Nepal, I would like to thank you for your recent 
donation of £128. With your support CAN has been able to deliver ongoing livelihood, agriculture, 
education and healthcare services.  
 
In the past 12 months our 11 Health Posts have treated 17,253 patients. In addition to this they 
have delivered 1,967 Heath Education and Awareness workshops with members of the 
community including schoolchildren, monks and mother’s groups. They have also conducted 131 
home visits to disabled and vulnerable community members who were unable to visit the Health 
Posts and treated 228 emergency cases. 
 
Over the past 12 months CAN has continued to provide funding for teacher’s salaries at three 
schools in Gorkha supporting the needs of 180 children in total. CAN also supplied equipment like 
books and stationery when needed. This year we began distribution of hygiene kits including 
toothbrushes, toothpaste and soap to children at all schools throughout the Tsum Nubri valleys. 
In addition to this our nurses visit schools throughout the valleys to provide preventative health 
and hygiene workshops for all children. 
 
We have continued to provide Livelihoods and Agriculture training to Mother’s groups in Tsum 
Nubri valleys. This year we have been able to support another 15 groups to register with their 
local municipalities enabling them to apply for further financial support and open their own 
cooperative bank accounts. 467 women have received training in kitchen gardening and nursery 
management. This increases their knowledge in organic growing methods and how to maximise 
their crops while introducing new varieties of nutritious vegetables. A further 160 polytunnels 
have been distributed allowing the women to extend the growing season and feed their families 
throughout the year. 
 
Without your donations none of this would have been possible. To honour our founder Doug 
Scott, we remain committed to supporting the rural communities that Doug loved so much. Your 
donations enable us to continue to do so, and for that we are all incredibly grateful.  
 
From all of us here at Community Action Nepal, thank you for your support.  
 
Namaste, 
 
Zoe Hastings 
Community Action Nepal  
info@canepal.org.uk 
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